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01/11/2021  12:34:102020/5199/P COMMNT Francoise Findlay 

Chairman 

Elsworthy 

Residents 

Association, 

member of 

BCAAC

Despite reassurances from the KP acoustics' report there remains the risk of a level of noise generated by the 

two condensers that may prove to be unacceptable in the future, possibly as the machines age.

There are know instances where neighbours have experiences detrimental effect when wanting to enjoy their 

outside space.

Page 1 of 150


